From: Paula Drummond

To: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon
Subject: A417 Missing Link Option 30
Date: 03 October 2021 14:26:05
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Highways England has done extensive consultation with residents of the area including those residents of
Birdlip and Cowley. As a result of their study and consultation a new route for the A417 has been proposed
which addresses our concerns about safety, pollution and rat-running all of which have been a bane to residents.
Nothing has changed to warrant a route other than option 30. The Parish council which includes Birdlip and
Cowley approved this because it is the best route to address all our concerns.

I didn’t realise that there was a deadline of 3rd September to register my interest.

Yours faithfully,
Paula Drummond

Sent from my iPad





